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25th  July 2024 
 
 
Dear  
 
ATISN 19708  
 
Thank you for your request which I received on 28th June 2024.  You asked 
for: 
 
How much it costs to build and furnish the new properties for refugees and 
homeless people and families in Ferry Road Grangetown Cardiff. 
 
Whilst Cardiff Council retains the detailed information on the specific costs for 
the former Gasworks development, Ferry Road, Grangetown, I can confirm 
that the Welsh Government provided a grant of £10,608,000 for the 
acquisition costs to contribute towards the long term funding of this 
development site and £15,477,656 to contribute towards the construction 
costs of the permanent units of accommodation which have been placed 
temporarily on the Gasworks site. This funding was allocated to Cardiff 
Council in financial years 2022/2023 and 2023/2024. 
 
Should you wish to discuss this further the contact details for Cardiff Council 
are as follows: FOI@cardiff.gov.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 
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